
ANNOUNCEMENTS—June 7, 2015 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportuni-
ties for worship and service here. We invite you to 
our Discovering Northwood class Sunday,          
September 20 in room 4 of the Christian Education 

Building from 10:45AM-12:00PM to learn more about our church. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, 
Rev. E. Chris Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Mem-
bership Coordinator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. 
Both Katie and Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

Upcoming Events 
 

Blood Drive Today! 
The Blood Mobile is at Northwood today. Donate blood and save lives! 
 

NORTHWOOD PHOTO GROUP 
If you're interested in photography, please join us for our monthly 
meeting at 7 p.m. Tuesday, June 9, in rooms 13-15 at NPC as we 
share great photos and discuss techniques for creating them. 
You're welcome to attend, whether you're an experienced photog-
rapher or not. If you have any questions, please contact David 
Lawrence at david@primeimagesinc.com or Curtis Krueger 
at curtis.krueger@gmail.com. 
 

Father's Day is June 21.  Here's the PERFECT gift! 
Are you looking for an ideal way to honor a very important man?  Con-
sider an alternative gift! For as little as $5 Church World Service will send 
tools, seeds, a blanket, or water purifier to a family recovering from disas-
ter. The women of Lydia Circle will be in the Narthex today and June 14 
to accept your dedication and give you a lovely card to announce your 
gift. Your special guy will be thrilled with your thoughtfulness. 

 

Memorial Service for William (Bill) Blair 
A memorial service for William (Bill) Blair, husband of Agnes Blair 
and member of Northwood Presbyterian Church, will be held Sat-
urday, June 13, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. here at the church. A reception 
will follow in rooms 4, 5, 6 & 7. 

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE AT NPC 
9:00 AM Contemporary Service 
10:30 AM Traditional Service 

*During the major renovations of the main restrooms we will be util-
izing a simpler worship schedule beginning today through August. 
There are alternate restrooms available to everyone in the church 
office and Family Life Center during the renovation. 
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Children's Ministries 
 

Summer Sunday School: We are still in need of teachers for 
Summer Sunday School. If you are able to teach one Sunday in 
June, July or August, please sign up on the Children’s Ministry bul-
letin board across from the water fountain or call Justine Ruisz. 
 

VBS Sports Camp: Than you for all the wonderful donations! 
Please pray for each child and volunteer who will be attending VBS 
Sports Camp. We are excited for the 100 children registered be-
tween both Northwood and Presbyterian Church of Palm Harbor 
for the week of June 15-19 at Presbyterian Church of Palm Harbor. 
 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  796-8090/ Cell- 727-641-8140 

Youth Events 
 

Sunday, June 7: No Youth Group 
June 8-12: YOUTH MISSION WEEK: 

Weeki Wachee, Fort DeSoto, RCS Grace House, Clearwa-
ter Free Clinic, Northwood Campus Work Day 

Friday, June 12:  No Game Night 
 

Troy Harris, Director of Youth & Young Adults 
troyharris1962@yahoo.com, 727-366-7762 

Building Renovation Pledge Update 
 

Campaign Goal: $80,000.00 
Pledged to Date: $62,943.00.   
Pledges Received $46,398.00 

Non-Pledged Gifts Received to Date: $16,629.53 
Total Gifts to Building Fund to Date: $63,027.53 

Unpaid Pledge Balance: $16,545.00 

Upcoming Events, Cont. 
 

Deacon’s Hurricane Ministry  
Hurricane Season began June 1. Go to www.baynews9.com, click on 
"Weather," and under "Hurricane Center" find info to prepare. If evacua-
tion is necessary, we need volunteers to share their homes. If you are 
willing, please contact Sue Miskiewicz, (727) 799-6767 or 
susan.miskiewicz@yahoo.com, and type in the subject "Hurricane Re-
quest." Include name, address, phone number & number you can house. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 16-18. 
Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin board directly  
across from the kitchen. Deposits with room requests are currently 
being accepted. Sign up early for best choice of rooms!  Also, save  
the date for the Women’s Retreat – Jan. 22-24, 2016! 
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